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Grand Knight: Jim Golden                   

Deputy Grand Knight: Jack LiCausi 

Chancellor: Robert Dumont           

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino                   

Advocate: Jim Mendolera                 

Warden: Steven Heinz                               

Fin Secretary: John Scavelli                                             

Inside Guard: Don Fiscella                  

Outside Guard: Bill Rathbun              

Chaplin: Father Hugh McGuigan         

Trustee 1yr: Chuck Stellwag                

Trustee 2yr: Joe Klempka                   

Trustee 3yr: Jim Scialabba                       

Field Agent: Jason Staas                      

District Deputy: Edward Sedillo      

Recorder: Dave Williams

General Membership Meeting 

1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m.in the Parish Center
 

 

From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

  

We have been asked to 

participate in the 

Procession and set up an 

altar at the Bell Tower at 

the 10:30 am mass on the 

Feast of Corpus Christi 

which is Sunday, June 18, 

2017.  Along with the 

Color Corps, we would 

like to see a lot of our 

Knights (in red council 

shirts) since it is such a 

privilege to be a part of the 

celebration. 

 

The June Business 

Meeting is the election of 

officers – please make 

every effort to 

attend.  Although the 

nominating committee has 

nominated a slate (see last 

page of newsletter), 

nominations from the floor 

are welcome.  

 

As our busy “season” 

slows down, I hope 

everyone enjoys the 

summer and our “quiet” 

time.  

 

Jim Golden 

Grand Knight 

 

 

June 2017 Charity, Unity, 
Fraternity, Patriotism 

Officers for 2016-

2017 Fraternal 

Year 

Important Notice:  The 

Admission Degree 

Exemplification will be held 

Tuesday 6/13 at OLOL PC 

at 7 p.m. 
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From the Deputy G. K. 
 

Please note: No Deputy 

Grand Knight article at 

time of publication. 

 

  

 
 

From the Chancellor 

 

 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

Our monthly meeting will 

be on June 1 at Our Lady 

of Light Parish Center. 

There will be a special 

Mass on June 18 for 

Corpus Christi Sunday. We 

will be setting up one of 

four altars for a procession 

after the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  

The Color Guard will be 

there as part of the Mass.  

Please attend in our 

council shirts. 

 

Thank you to all who help 

with our events.  

 

If you did not receive Jim 

Golden’s email, our 

council made charitable 

donations totaling $32,799 

for 2016-17 fraternal year. 

You all should be proud of 

this achievement. 

 

 Charlie Neville is better, 

welcome back Charlie. 

   

 If you have changes to 

your contact information 

please let the council 

know. 

 

Thank You, 

Bob Du Mont  

 
 
 

Please pray for our 

following brothers. 

Tony Almeida, Bob 

Dumont, John Fazackerly, 

William Morea, Deacon 

Frank Comacho & his 

wife, Henry Pasterz,  Bill 

& Jean Stanley, Jess 

Jensen, Charlie Neville, 

Kathy Erickson. 
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Hugh Lafferty Jr- 8th   

Dr.George Mantikas- 10th 

Donald Labonte- 16th 

Willard Brestal- 17th 

Frank Pomarico Jr- 19th 

Leo Berger- 21st 

Jeffery Bohl- 22nd 

Leonard Moore Jr- 23rd 

John McGrellis- 25th 

Glen Bright- 27th 

Joseph Gullotta- 27th 

Kenneth Kirgan- 29th 

 

 

 

 

These Knights recently moved up in our ranks. Please help me to congratulate 

them: 

Formation Degree (As of 5/10/17) 

Fritz Roka 

Mike Perry 

Tim Brutsche 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knighthood Degree (As of 5/13/17) 

Matthew Cochran 

David Crawford 

Robert Hyndiuk 

Ronald Molinaro 

Felix De Los Santos 

John Kelly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in 

charge, who will then contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council. The 

Council member contacting the family should ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether 

the family would like the Council to do a rosary service. If a Mass will be offered the family 

should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented. Any ceremonial 

presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy. If the deceased 

Brother is a 4th Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the 

Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Jim Golden email: jbgolden52@gmail.com Telephone 239-464-0897  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and 

upcoming events.  

 

Publisher: Matthew Gerenday. E-mail hmstitanic1@aol.com Telephone 239-768-3712 
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List of Nominees for Council Officers for Fraternal Year 2017-2018 

 Grand Knight                                     Jim Golden 
Deputy Grand Knight                     Jack LiCausi 
Chancellor                                           Bob DuMont 
Warden                                                Steven Heinz 
Treasurer                                            Joe Ercolino 
Recorder                                             Dave Williams 
Advocate                                             Jim Mendolera 
Trustee 3 year                                   Chuck Stellwag 
Trustee 2 year                                   Jim Scialabba 
Trustee 1 year                                     Joe Klempka 

Inside Guard                                      Don Fiscella 
Outside Guard                                      Bill Rathbun 
Lecturer                                               Pat Becker 

 

 


